
Special congratulations go to our Sixth Form leavers for successfully completing their many 
qualifications and accreditations. We are very proud of the knowledge and skills you gained. 

We will miss you very much and wish you the very best on your next adventure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all our fantastic students who continually share their successes and amaze us with 
their wonderful achievements. We hope this newsletter, the last of the year, captures some of 

the special times we have had this term. 
 

We're incredibly proud that every one of our leavers 

achieved their  

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award. 



 

This year our Sixth Formers enjoyed a celebratory leaver’s ball at Poulton 

Football Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAAD (Music, Arts and Drama) week is part of our inclusive enrichment 

programme, helping our pupils to develop their knowledge and skills in a 

creative way. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our recent Sports Day was a fantastic opportunity for all our pupils to showcase 

their sporting and physical talents. A huge well done to everyone for 

participating and giving it their all! We'd also like to extend a big thank you to 

all the parents who came along to support. 

We're so proud of our Holly 

Campus students for their 

absolutely amazing performances 

in the 'Grooving through the 

Decades' Summer Showcase! You 

were all brilliant! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Headteacher Star of the Week  

13.06.25 Jessica 6th Form 

20.06.25 Matilda-Buttercups 

27.06.25 David- Oak Class,Willow  Tulip Class 

04.07.25 Lewis- Tulip Class, Jake-Tulip Class, Jacob A, Buttercups 

11.7.25 Jessica- 6TH Form V, Dalton 6th Form H 

18.7.25 Callum-6th Form H 

I'm delighted to introduce Red Marsh 

School's Head Girl, Jessica, and Head 

Boy, Dalton, for the 2025-2026 academic 

year. Both Jessica and Dalton are 

exemplary role models, and we can’t 

wait to see them flourish in their new 

leadership roles next year. 

I've been absolutely blown away this term by the communication progress of our 

Year 9, 10 and 11 pupils. As a result of their hard work, thirteen pupils sat their 

LAMDA communication exam, and we're so proud that all thirteen passed, with 

seven earning a distinction! What an incredible achievement. 

We hope you enjoyed our final newsletter of the school year, celebrating a 

truly remarkable year for Red Marsh School!  We have had so many 

highlights, from our students achieving distinctions, merits and passes in 

their LAMDA exams to winning the Dance competition at the Winter 

Gardens theatre. I'm incredibly proud of everyone at Red Marsh School – 

both pupils and staff.   

Please take a moment to review the Parent Code of Conduct attached to 

this newsletter. It's important to us that everyone understands the 

expected standards of behaviour, and we want to remind all parents that 

certain actions will not be tolerated, leading to necessary action.  

Have a wonderful summer break! We can't wait to welcome all pupils and 

staff back to school on Tuesday, September 2nd 

Jenny  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Awards 
 

 Bronze  Silver 
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Red Marsh School Uniform 

Please note we still have our pop-up shop at each site and all uniform can be purchased from your local 

supermarket.  It is not essential for you to purchase the uniform with the school logo. If you wish 

to purchase uniform from other suppliers, such as local supermarkets, you are more than welcome 

to, as long as they follow the school colours. 

 

 

Our uniform supplier is the online provider, Price and Buckland. 

1. Visit the website  https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh or follow the QR 

code and search ‘Red Marsh School’ 

2. Select ‘Shop Now’  

3. Select the uniform you would like to purchase – during your first visit you will need 

to register for an account 

4. Pay for your order 

5. Your uniform order will then be sent direct to your home 
 

Below is a list of our school uniform which all pupils should wear.  It is important that all school uniform is 

clearly labelled with your child's name.  

Essential items. Nursery to Year 6 

Red sweatshirts/cardigan 

White polo/shirt 

Grey trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 

Red gingham summer dress 

Black smart shoes 

Red PE shirt 

Black PE shorts/black skort 

Essential items.  Year 7 to Year 11 

Grey sweatshirts/cardigan 

White Polo top/shirt 

Grey trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 

Red gingham summer dress 

Black smart shoes 

Red PE shirt 

Black PE shorts/black skort 

Optional items. Nursery to Year 11  

Red fleece 

Red jackets 

Red PE hoody 

Red rucksack/book bag 

Red hats 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh


 

 

 

Red Marsh School  
Monthly Events and Themes 2025-2026 

 
September October November 

INSET day for staff (1st) 
Back to School (2nd) 

Safeguarding Twilight for staff 
(8th) 

Safeguarding Twilight (15th) 
 

Willow Meet and Greet (23rd) 
Holly Meet and Greet (24th) 

MacMillan Bake Sale (26th) 
 

Welcome Back Party (3rd) 
Global Awareness Week (13th-

17th)) 

Diwali (20th) 
School closes for holidays 

(23rd) 
Halloween  (31st) 

 

Back to School (3rd)) 

Bonfire Night (5th) 
Remembrance Day (11th) 

Friendship and Anti-Bullying 
Week (10th – 14th)  

Children in Need (14th) 
 

December January February 

Primary Christmas Play (16th/ 
17th)  

Performing Arts Week (16th – 
20th ) 

Christmas Dinner (18th) 
Christmas Parties (19th) 

School Closes for Holidays 
(19th) 

 

INSET day for staff (5th) 
Back to School (6th) 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
(9th-15th)) 

School closes for holidays (13th) 

Chinese New Year (17th)  
Back to school (23rd) 
LGBT+ History Month 

March April May 

Holi (4th) 
World Book Day (5th) 

International Women’s Day 
(8th) 

Willow Parents Afternoon/ 
Evening (10th ) 

Holly Parents Afternoon/ 
Evening (11th) 

Science Week (6th-15th) 
Mother’s Day (15th) 

Eid-al-Fitr (19th/20th) 
School closes for holidays 

(27th) 

 
Easter (5th ) 

INSET for staff (13th) 
Back to School (14th) 
St George’s Day (23rd) 

 

 
School closed for Bank Holiday 

(4th) 
School closes for holidays 

(22nd) 

June July 

 

 
Back to School (2nd) 
Summer BBQ (10th) 

Secondary Show (16th/17th) 
Father’s Day (21st) 

Willow Sports Day (23rd) 
Holly Sports Day (24th) 

 

 
Leaver’s Ball (11th) 

MADD Week (13th – 20th) 
School closes for Summer 

(20th) 

 



 


